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WORLD BOOK DAY – 1ST MARCH 2018
Both schools will be celebrating World Book Day again this year.  Children may come to school dressed up as their favourite book character.  Please see further details for the Junior School below.
CLOTHING RECYCLING COLLECTION; BOTH SCHOOLS - 22nd FEBRUARY 2018

We are joining with Beaumont’s Recycling and The Fire Fighters Charity to collect unwanted clothing for recycling.   The company cannot accept bric-a-brac, toys, pants and socks, duvets, bedding, blankets, household linen, pillows and cushions, carpets, rugs and mats, curtains, towels, soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing, school uniforms, corporate clothing or work wear, textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material. Leaflets and bags have not yet been received, could you therefore please place any recyclable items in a black bin bag, which can be brought in to either school between today, Monday 19th and Wednesday 21st February (9.00 a.m.)
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                
News for INFANT SCHOOL Parents and Pupils
Multi Skills After School Club
We currently have vacancies in our Multi Skills after school club which is held on Fridays’ 3.10 p.m. to 4.10 p.m.  If your child would like to attend, please let the school office know.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 


	From January 2018 -

Monday: Drama Club - finishes at 4.10 p.m.

                  Premier Sport Dance/Gymnastics – finishes at 4.10 p.m.

Wednesday: Football in the Community - finishes at 4.25 p.m. 

Friday: Multi-Skills - finishes at 4.10 p.m.
	CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Monday 9.05 a.m. in the school hall 

	Please collect your child promptly at the end of their club.  Children should be collected from the hall doors at the front of the school. 


PHONICS SCREENING CHECK FUTURE DATES:
· w/c 11th June 2018

· w/c 10th June 2019
________________________________________________________________________________________________
News for JUNIOR SCHOOL Parents and Pupils 
SENCo MEET AND GREET 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to pop into the Junior school on Monday 26th February 2018 between 1pm and 2.30pm. This is an informal drop in session and an opportunity for you to meet our newly appointed SENCo for KS2, Laura Jones.  

We look forward to seeing you then. 
WORLD BOOK DAY – 1ST MARCH 2018
· All children may come dressed as a book character

· Book ‘amnesty’: any unwanted, good quality books would be kindly appreciated
· Parents are invited to come in at 2.00 p.m. for tea, coffee & sharing a reading activity with their child 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS


	Monday: Football in the Community - finishes at 4.40 p.m.

Tuesday: Gym Club with JB Sport (Years 5 & 6) –finishes at 4.30 p.m.
Wednesday: Multi-sports with JB Sport (Years 3 & 4) - finishes at 4.30 p.m. 
                        Study Club – finishes at 4.30p.m.
	CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Friday 9a.m. 


	Please collect your child promptly at the end of their club.  Children should be collected from the main entrance.


FUTURE DATES:
20th February – PGL parent’s meeting 6.p.m.
12-14th March: Year 5 PGL Visit

21st March – Easter Bingo

4th – 8th June: Year 6 Scarborough Visit
SATS
· Week commencing 14th May 2018:  Year 6 SATS 2018

· Week commencing 13th May 2019:  Year 6 SATS 2019

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Hunt
Executive Headteacher
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